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Division of English Language Learning (DELL)  
Illinois State Seal of Biliteracy Newsletter 
April 27, 2016 

Dear Seal of Biliteracy Coordinators: 

General Announcements 

In response to requests from Districts, the list of SY15-16 districts who have submitted an 
application to award the State Seal of Biliteracy has now been posted on our website: 
http://isbe.net/seal-of-biliteracy/pdf/partic-districts-sy16.pdf 

ISBE-Sponsored Conferences 

2016 Seal of Biliteracy Symposium Materials 

You may find PDF versions of the presentations presented at the 2016 Seal of Biliteracy 
Symposium here: http://www.isbe.net/seal-of-biliteracy/symposium/2016/agenda-160412.pdf 
 
Please email biliteracy@isbe.net or contact the Division of English Language Learning at (312) 
814-3850 with any questions.  

Seal of Biliteracy Application Information 

DELL is still accepting applications from districts to award the State Seal of Biliteracy in SY15-
16.  You may find all the necessary materials on our website: http://isbe.net/seal-of-
biliteracy/default.htm 

We anticipate releasing SY16-17 applications during the summer of 2016. 
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